
IMPORTANT CHANGE: Updated Schedule for 2nd Sao Carlos School on Glasses & Glass-
Ceramics 

Dear attendees, 

We understand this email brings unexpected news, and we want to be as transparent as possible 
regarding an important update to the schedule for the 2nd Sao Carlos School on Glasses and 
Glass-Ceramics. Due to unforeseen circumstances, we've adjusted the dates. 

New Dates: 

 Arrival: Sunday, April 21st (formerly April 28th) 

 Departure: Saturday, April 27th (formerly May 4th) 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. We're aware this change might 
affect your travel arrangements, and we truly appreciate your understanding and flexibility. 

Quick Response for Planning: 

To ensure a smooth transition and secure your spot, please confirm your availability for the 
revised dates. If you are unable to attend with the new schedule, please let us know as soon 
as possible. For those whose plans remain unaffected, your confirmation is not required at 
this time. 

Next Steps: 

 Accommodation and Program Updates: We'll be in touch shortly with updated information 
regarding hotel reservations and any adjustments to the program. 

 VISA Updates (if applicable): If you require a VISA to Brazil, please update our support 
letter with the new dates or ask for a support letter in case you need one. 

We're excited to welcome you to São Carlos for a stimulating and successful school, even with 
this schedule change. Please don't hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or concerns. 

Looking forward to seeing you in April! 

Sincerely, 

Profs. E.D. Zanotto 

Hellmut Eckert 

Edu B. Ferreira 

Ana C.M. Rodrigues 

 


